Important Tax Information — Pre-payment of 2018 Property Taxes

(In Person or by Mail)

Please be aware that we will be accepting pre-payment of your 2018 property taxes. You
can base your payment by using your 2017 taxes. We will accept any payment you wish to
give us towards your taxes. We do not take credit card payments or online payments, so
you must pay in person. The City will provide you with a date-stamped and amount-paid
tax stub in acceptance of your payment.

The Tax Office will be open on Friday, December 29, 2017 from 8:30 am through 4:30 pm
to accept your pre-payments.

In addition, for those taxpayers who cannot come in person to make their desired
prepayments, as long as you have delivered your payment in an envelope postmarked on
or before December 31, 2017, the City will accept your pre-payment and provide you
with a date-stamped and amount-paid tax stub. For this, you must provide a self-
addressed, stamped envelope within your payment envelope.

Please be sure to check with your tax preparer regarding your personal Federal income tax
deductions regarding these pre-payments in 2017 of your 2018 property taxes.

Thank you and Happy New Year!



